2023 Hampshire White Riders Fall Snowmobile Trail Work.

  Traditionally the Hampshire White Riders do trail work on the weekend after Thanksgiving, and this year the tradition continues as we did most of our trail work this weekend. A couple miles of trails were marked the weekend before Thanksgiving, and a very small section will be completed this upcoming week. We were blessed with several young workers (The future of the sport); we had workers today from 4yrs old to 80yrs young. Thanks to everyone who donated equipment to make marking so much easier. 
  Trails are marked, Groomer is fueled up and all serviced, we are ready for snow. Let the snow dances begin.
  Thanks to everyone who came out and worked on trails this fall, Ed Hagendorn (Our leader), Mike Bensko, M3, Jeff Meindl, Tom Baldner Brett Sandblom, Korey Kuehni, Pete Fields, Matt Lindborg, Chris Moore, Matt Stadie, Clayton Stadie, Luke Stadie, and Dwain Stadie.
  Also, Thanks to every other club out there marking trails right now, the sport wouldn’t exist if not for all the volunteers out working on trails this year, and every year. Everyone pat yourself on the back, A big Thank You to everybody.

                                    See You on The Trail.
                                    Dwain “Duey” Stadie
